THE COLUMN TO SHARE THE CO

T.C. TOKAT VALİLİĞİ

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

2024-2025 Academic Year

1st Term 1st Written English Make-up Exam for 7th Grades

ANSWER KEY

Name	:	
Surname	:	
Class/ Numbe	•••	
School	:	Exam Duration : 40 minutes

Question Score Table

Question	1 16 pts	2 15 pts	3 20 pts	4 18 pts	5 15 pts	6 16 pts	Total Score
Points	16	15	20	18	15	16	100

1. Answer the questions according to the text. (16 pts)

Hello, my name is Emily. My dad, James, is a teacher. He's tall and slim with short black hair and glasses. He has a kind smile and is very patient. My mom, Lisa, is a nurse, and she has short curly red hair and blue eyes. She's more talkative and energetic than my dad. I have long brown hair and green eyes. I'm taller than my mom but shorter than my dad. My younger brother, Ethan, is very outgoing. He has short blond hair and is always with his friends. I love spending time with my family.

1) What does James look like?

He's tall and slim with short black hair and glasses.

2) Who is more talkative, James or Lisa?

Lisa / Lisa is more talkative.

3) Is Emily taller than her mom?

Yes / Yes, she is. / Yes, she is taller than her mom.

4) What is Ethan like?

Outgoing / He is outgoing.

- 2. Read and match the descriptions with the sports in the pictures. One picture is <u>extra</u>. (15 pts)
 - A. People slide on ice. They wear ice skates.
 - **B**. People move themselves through water. They use their arms and legs.
 - **C**.People move down hills, across land in the snow. They wear skis.









3. Write 5 sentences with frequency adverbs in the table. (20 pts)

	Harry	Sandra	Fred
	***	****	**
E CO	☆	**	***
	**	☆	****
	***	**	☆

**: always
**: usually
**: sometimes
**: rarely

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

☆: never	uency.
e.g: Harry rarely goes running.	rb of fredu
1d 2 ^d	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
2verb	
 ★: never e.g: Harry rarely goes running. 1	
4ginswers	
5possible	

4. Read the text and complete the table with suitable adjectives. (18 pts)

I'm Sophie. Lily, Emma, and I are best friends. I have short, straight brown hair and hazel eyes. Lily has short curly red hair and freckles with blue eyes. Emma has long wavy black hair and dark brown eyes. Lily is very generous. She loves buying presents for her friends. She's outgoing, too. She spends a lot of time with her friends. Emma is more clever than us. Her grades are always higher than ours. She's also clumsy and is always there to help others. I'm an easy-going girl. I get on well with everybody. I'm also helpful. I always help others. We love spending time together and making each other happy.

ŭ		•	,	
		Appearance	Personality	
	Sophie	short, straight brown hair and hazel eyes	easy-going / helpful	
	Lilly	short curly red hair with blue eyes	generous / outgoing	
	Emma	long wavy black hair and dark brown eyes	clever / clumsy / helpful	

5. Compare Monica and Jane using the information in the table below and write 5 sentences. (15 pts)

	Monica	Jane
short X tall		
Age	10	13
Height	140 cm	155 cm
Weight	35 kg	50 kg

e.g: Monica is younger than Jane.

- 1. Jane is older than Monica.
- 2. Monica is shorter than Jane.
- 3. Jane is taller than Monica.
- 4. Monica is slimmer than Jane.
- 5. Jane is fatter than Monica.

6. Read the text and answer the questions. (16 pts)



American Football

It is a popular sport in the USA and Canada. People play this game in schools and universities. It's an exciting game to watch. The game is played with two teams. Each team has eleven players on the football pitch at a time. The aim of the game is to score by shooting the ball into the goal. To play the game, you need a ball. The team with the most points at the end of the game wins.

Is American Football a team sport?
 Yes / Yes, it is. / Yes, it is a team sport.

- Where is American Football popular?
 In the USA and Canada. / It is popular in the USA and Canada.
- Is it an outdoor or an indoor sport?Outdoor sport. / It is an outdoor sport.
- 4. What do you need to play this game?

 A ball

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü